
Lane  changes  at  bottom  of
Spooner in Carson
Expect new lane shifts on Highway 50 near South Carson Street
as  reconstruction  of  the  future  Carson  City  Freeway
intersection  continues.

Beginning the evening of April 25 through early May, lanes
will remain reduced to one in each direction, but will be
shifted slightly to the north. Motorists are advised to follow
all posted construction signs and speed limits.

The work is part of the approximate $42 million Carson City
Freeway project which will open the last approximately four
miles of the freeway between Fairview Drive and the Spooner
junction. The project is expected to complete in late summer.

The  project  is  aimed  at  increasing  traffic  mobility  and
safety.
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